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22nd June 2022  
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Anglia Ruskin University Visit 
 
On Friday 8th July we will be taking the whole of Year 10 to visit Anglia Ruskin University (ARU) in 
Cambridge.  This is an exciting opportunity, as part of the college’s careers programme, for students 
to gain an insight into university life.  There is no cost for this trip and normal lessons on the day are 
suspended.  Over the course of the day students will have a session based on one of the subjects 
taught at the university, a campus tour and the opportunity to talk to current students about their 
experiences. 
 
The arrangements are as follows: 
 

- Normal school uniform is to be worn based on the weather conditions on the day 
- Year 10 students are to meet on the Needhams carpark near to the Downham teaching 

rooms at 8.25am to be registered and allocated groups for the day 
- Coaches will depart by 8.40am 
- Students will need to bring a packed lunch.  Students in receipt of free school meals will 

have a packed lunch provided that they can collect this before boarding the coaches 
- We will arrive at ARU at 9.15am and then depart at 2.00pm arriving back at college at 

2.40pm. 
 
As there are no lessons that day any students who are late to college and miss the coach will be 
supervised for the day but not have timetabled lessons. 
 
If you have any questions, then please contact me at: knorton-berry@elycollege.co.uk  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Dr KJ Norton-Berry 
Assistant Principal  
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